Mrs P. Breheny

Rushworth Chronicle 1 September, 1893

We regret to announce the death of Mrs P. Breheny, wife of an old and respected resident
of Moora, which took place at the latter end of last week.

The remains were followed to the Rushworth Cemetery on Sunday afternoon by a large
number of sorrowing friends, and the funeral, which was composed of over 50 vehicles and
36 horsemen, was one of the largest yet seen in the district, being an eloquent testimony as
to the respect in which the deceased was held.

The burial service was read by the Rev. Father O'Connell.



